
 

NCC Limited 
CIL: L72200TG1990PLC011146 
NCC House, Madhapur, Hyderabad 500 081   T +91 40 2326 8888   F +91 40 23125555    ncclimited.com 

Date : 7th January 2025 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra – Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai  - 400 051 
Symbol:  NCC 

 BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
Code: 500294 

   
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub:  Reply to the clarifications sought by BSE & NSE on ‘NCC receives LoA for Bengaluru suburban rails 
station work.’  
 
 

We acknowledge receipt of the emails dated 6th January 2025 sent by both the exchanges. In this respect we hereby 
submit our reply as under: 
 

NCC Limited (formerly known as Nagarjuna Construction Company Limited) is a large Construction and 
Infrastructure Development Company and has been executing various projects received through its business 
divisions. The Company has been participating in various tenders floated on regular basis and bagging contracts in 
its normal course of business. 
 

The Company has been disclosing details of orders received on regular basis. As per the practice adopted, the orders 
received/bagged in the normal course of business during a month, are clubbed and disclosed to the Stock Exchanges 
at the beginning of the succeeding month. A disclosure made on above lines made for the orders received during 
the month of December 2024, vide our letter dated 01st January 2025 is enclosed for reference. Further, for Major 
orders received, the Company makes a specific disclosure under Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Part A Para 
B (4) of the SEBI (LO&DR) Regulations, 2015. Disclosure regarding a major order received on 28th November 
2024 was made vide our letter dated 29th November 2024 is enclosed for reference. 
 

It is pertinent to mention that as per Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Part A Para B (4) – ‘awarding, bagging/ 
receiving, amendment or termination of awarded/bagged orders/contracts not in the normal course of business’ 
needs to be disclosed within the prescribed timelines. The Company being a Construction and Infrastructure 
Development Company, bagging/receiving of order is a normal course of business. 
 

With respect to clarification sought by the Exchanges, we confirm that the Company has received the LoA from 
Rail Infrastructure Development Company (Karnataka) Limited for construction of Eight (08 Nos) Stations for 
Bengaluru Suburban Rail Project with an order value of Rs. 501 crore (inclusive all taxes & GST) which is to be 
executed  within 24 months from the date of signing the contract agreement. The above receipt of order is in normal 
course of business and will be clubbed in the regular disclosure to the Stock Exchanges for order(s) received during 
the month of January 2025. 
 

Request you to please take the above clarification on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
For NCC Limited  
 
 
 
Sisir K Mishra 
Company Secretary  
 

Encl: As above 
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